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PRAIRIEVILLE TWP MEETINGS RE: PINE LAKE WEED CONTROL 
 

*************MARK YOUR CALENDARS************** 

FOR TUESDAY, OCT 30th AND TUESDAY, NOV 27th 
7:30 pm at the Delton High School Auditorium 

It is almost over- these meetings are the last.... we need a strong show of support here. Questions are 
encouraged- and will be answered regarding how the taxation will be handled, what parcels are being 

taxed, how much it will be, etc.  

IF YOU ARE UNABLE TO ATTEND: and wish to show your support, please email your letter to mail to 
jstoneburner@prairievilletwp-mi.org.  

Not everyone gets on Facebook, so let your friends know about the meetings...again we need strong 
support there to show we want this to go through.  

UPDATE - the petitions have been verified in Hastings and we had over 70% of the land mass sign in 
favor with all of the larger land mass owners signing. We are excited about this and hope that this will 

lead to a healthier lake in the future. Again, we can't thank all those behind the scenes enough...those 

who took pictures, did research, walked to lake with petitions, those who signed the petitions, preceeded 
us with work done years ago, and all those that just continued to give us their good wishes. We could not 

have gotten this far without any of you. Hope to see you at the meetings and have a safe Halloween! 
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